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Kyle & Nick,


It is with sincere regret that I write this note.  I have to step down from the Planning Commission at this time.  My
 husband accepted a new job that involves quite a bit of travel and long work days which means that I am taking on
 a lot more responsibility at home with our three very busy children.  It is nearly impossible for me to balance home
 life and a full time job with another commitment at this time.


I would love to be considered for the Commission again in the future when things settle down for us.  For now, I
 want to sincerely thank you for the opportunity to learn and assist with the tremendous growth of the City of Lake
 Elmo. 


Sincerely,


Sara Yocum


Sara Joynson Yocum (Attorney)


651.334.4740


Jodi Joynson Klepac (Licensed in MN and WI)


651.226.2672


Barb Joynson


651.428.8643
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